PLYMOUTH WATER DISTRICT
MEETNG MINUTES
10/09/24

Present: Judy Lear, Austin Wyatt, Steve Hale

Meeting called to order at 3:20 p.m. Minutes of the September meeting were read and approved
with corrections. Monthly water report was satisfactory. Vouchers and P-cards were read and
approved. Discussion about the hew meters that have been ordered.

Discussion about a vicious dog that bit Jeff and will be reported to the authorities. 1t was
reported the PWD computer had crashed and was hopefully being repaired, and if unrepairable a
new computer would have to be purchased. Discussion about P-card limits. It was reported that
Rick's P-card had been destroyed as he was no longer the water operator.

Discussion about obtaining a new water tank and keeping the 30 hp pump, and possibly getting
a grant for the purchase of a new tank. The inside of the current steel tank will have to be
redone, and another tank wilt be needed. It was mentioned that Austin needed to speak with
Carison regarding the clean-up of the compound.

Judy reported again that she had not spoken to the insurance provider, but she would contact
them next week after she returns from ldaho. Kari from Riverpoint Farrms reported their new
projects will require significantly more water than previously reported and they were looking into
other sources, but would continue to purchase water from PWD.

It was reporied that the proposed new fire station near the weigh station was not going to happen
as they could not obtain access from Highway 14.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:48 p.m.
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